SNP must act to reduce childcare costs
— Johnson

A Family and Childcare Trust survey published today has revealed childcare
costs in Scotland are higher than the UK average.

It is deeply concerning that childcare throughout the summer holidays costs
almost £300 more in Scotland than it did ten years ago.

Families face enough difficulties with the cost of living, without having to
pay over the odds for childcare as well.

Most local authorities in Scotland were unable to even say whether or not
they had enough childcare for parents working full time.

In England and Wales, councils have a legal obligation to make sure there is
sufficient childcare for working parents — and Scottish Labour wants the SNP
to replicate this in Scotland.

A change in the law could bring holiday childcare costs in Scotland in line
with the rest of the UK and make a real difference to families.
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